
Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 9th December 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
Another week has come and gone, but we have been excited by the feel of Christmas already in the air. Children 
in Coots and Bitterns classes have been busily preparing for their Nativity performances (12th December), whilst 
children in Kingfishers, Grebes and Herons have been practising their songs for their carol performance (18th 
December). We are also looking forward to welcoming families to our Christingle services on Monday 9th 
December, exact timings of which can be found below. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to confirm that, following inspection of the grounds and the 14-day forecast 
for the rest of term, from today the school field will be closed to pupils at play and lunchtimes. This is as much to 
let the ground recover for 2025 as to preserve children’s wonderful uniforms! Please support your children in 
dealing with any disappointment around this.  
Please also note that pupils may still use the field for PE lessons and Forest School.  
 
Next week, we will also welcome Mrs Giles (Classroom Assistant) and Mr Woods (Site Manager) to Salhouse. 
 
With my thanks and best wishes, Mr Will Emmens (Head of School) 

This week 
 

Mon 9th Dec – Christingle: R/1/2 1.15-1.45pm, 
3/4/5/6 2-2.30pm 
 
Tue 10th Dec – Visiting Panto (pm) 
 
Thur 12th Dec – KS1 Nativity 1.30 & 3.30pm 
 
Fri 13th Dec – Christmas Lunch 
                    – Christmas Jumper Day 

 

Coming up  
 

Wed 18th Dec – Coots and Bitterns trip to Cat in the Hat 
                       – Key Stage 2 Carol performance, 2.15pm 

 
Thur 19th Dec – Fledglings Christmas performance 
 
Fri 20th Dec – Last day of the Autumn Term 

 
Tuesday 7th January – Start of Spring term 
 

Change to Lunch Menu on Tuesday 7th 
January 

 
 

 

Flu Catch up Clinics 

 
 



Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 9th December 
 

  Last week, Mrs Pimlott delivered a fantastic assembly. She taught the school a South African song and dance.   

  
 
 
 
 

 
 

Disabled parking bays 
 

We politely request that parents and carers DO NOT park in the disabled bays in the school carpark unless you 
are able to display a blue badge, as we have now had two occasions where members of the community who 
require these spaces have not been able to use them. Please also ensure that parking at drop-off and collection 
times is considerate of our neighbours on and around Cheyney Avenue. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Salhouse Primary School: Soaring on 
wings 

 
‘They will soar on wings like eagles 
They will run and not grow weary 
They will walk and not be faint.’ 

Isaiah 40:31 

 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We also had a surprise delivery with a letter attached - 

Mrs Pimlott translated it and told us that it was about our 

giraffe. 

The children were very excited about 

this and to discover that Salhouse 

Primary School will be supporting 

BREAK charity on their GoGo Safari 

trail for 2025! 

 We can’t wait to see the finished 

giraffe before all the BREAK animals 

are available to see across Norwich 

when the trail is launched in summer 

2025… 

 

FREE – Parent Webinar 

The team behind When the 
Adult’s Change, Everything 
Changes (the research-based 
book that informs our new 
behaviour policy) are hosting a 
FREE session aimed at families 
who want to develop the 
relationships and behaviours of 
their children at home.  
Scan the QR codes to sign up! 


